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I strongly oppose the proposed Amendments to the rules of practice and procedure . We should all
be more concerned about protecting our environment and regard it to be much more important than
the business interests of corporations that are not concerned about the health and welfare of our
residents. Our health should be of concern to those who put it at risk by trying to change the rules
for personal gain . It is essential that the proposed Amendments be voted down !


